ABERDEEN CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE
ABERDEEN LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN (2023)

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING
(DEVELOPMENT PLANNING) (SCOTLAND)
REGULATIONS 2008

THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND)
ACT 2005, SECTION 18 (1)(C)(Il)

On 10 May 2023, the Scottish Ministers issued a direction
to Aberdeen City Council to modify the Proposed
Aberdeen Local Development Plan (as modified).
With the direction conformed to, and in accordance with
the Council decisions of 15 December 2022 and 14 June
2023, the Plan was formally adopted on 19 June 2023.

You can view the Plan, Environmental Report and the
accompanying statement, free of charge within the
Council’s offices at: Marischal College, Broad Street,
Aberdeen, AB10 1AB — Monday, Tuesday, Thursday
and Friday between the hours of 9am and 1pm and
Wednesday between the hours of 9am and 5pm.
The Plan is also available in all public libraries in Aberdeen
during their normal opening hours.

The Plan, the Environmental Report and the
accompanying statement can also be viewed or
downloaded from the Council’s website at:
www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/localdevelopmentplan

David Dunne

Chief Officer of Strategic Place Planning

Aberdeen City Council

19 June 2023




